
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
 
June 30, 2014 
 
Mr. Mark Cunningham 
Senior Vice President 
Holly Energy Partners-Operating, L.P. 
2828 N. Harwood, Suite 1300 
Dallas, Texas 75201-1507 

CPF 5-2012-6006 
 
Dear Mr. Cunningham: 
 
On February 6, 2014, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Holly Energy Partners-Operating, L.P. a corrected Final Order in the above-
referenced case.  This Order included a Compliance Order.  Based on our review of the 
documentation you provided, it has been determined that you have complied with the terms of 
this Order.  From the response letter dated May 29, 2014, it appears that Holly Energy 
Partners has designated the 8-inch gasoline pipeline from Woods Cross Refinery to Pioneer as 
abandoned, as per the definition in §195.2 of Chapter 601 of 49 CFR.  PHMSA will verify 
your 8-inch gasoline pipeline is abandoned, in accordance with §195.402(c)(10).   
 
Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chris Hoidal 
Director, Western Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 
 
cc: PHP-60 Compliance Registry 
 PHP-500 C. Allen (#128410) 


